From: Elizabeth Sensenstein <esensenstein@co.monroe.in.us>
Sent: Thursday, February 22, 2024 12:15 PM

To: Elizabeth Sensenstein <esensenstein@co.monroe.in.us>
Subject: Monroe County Employee Clinic Survey - All Users

Good afternoon.

We are currently evaluating our Monroe County Employee Health Clinic provider. Please take
some time to give us feedback on your clinic experience by completing the survey below.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ZT753JL

Let me know if you have any questions!

Elizabeth Sensenstein, SHRM-SCP

Personnel Administrator | Monroe County Government
100 W. Kirkwood Avenue, Bloomington IN 47404

P. (812) 349 - 7314
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